



13th November 2021

CHRISTMAS CAROLS IN THE CIRCUS 7pm Friday 17th December

"Always on Christmas night there was music....
One, two, three, and we began to sing,
our voices high and seemingly distant in the
snow-felted darkness round the house that
was occupied by nobody we knew. We stood
close together, near the dark door."

Dylan Thomas



To all CARA members, neighbours and friends....do come along to our "CAROLS IN THE CIRCUS" event and join in the carols with the Salvation Army providing the music. There will be a charity collection at the event, with all profits going to the Salvation Army Fund.

With so much always happening near Christmas.....get the date in your calendars now! Everyone is invited to enjoy the Christmas magic of The Circus! Can't promise snow, but maybe.....just maybe?

CARA Committee 2021/22		Our email addresses are on our website www.carabath.com	
Malcolm Baldwin	Chairman/Traffic	Rosie Tunstall	Social Secretary
George Feiger	Vice Chairman	Stephen Taylor	FoBRA/Planning
Mike Richardson	Treasurer	Karen Baldwin	t.b.c.
Sabrina Earnshaw	Secretary		

Website: www.carabath.com E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/